
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Daca nu intelegeti continutul acestei scrisori, va rugam sa va adresati biroului receptie pentru a primi asistenta necesara 

 
 

 

11th March 2022 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that parents’ meetings will be going ahead in school this month. You will meet face-to-face 

with your child’s class teacher for the duration of the 5-minute appointment. Children’s books will also be available for 

you to look at either before or after your meeting time.  

If your child is on our special educations needs and disabilities database (SEND), teachers will share your child’s 

targets with you. After the consultation, if you require an additional meeting to discuss your child’s SEND targets. 

Please let your child’s teacher know and we will arrange that for you. 

Nurture Group – Miss Eccles will be in touch to make your appointment across this week 

EYFS & Key Stage 1 (Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) – Tuesday 22nd March 2022 

Key Stage 2 (Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6) – Thursday 24th March 2022  

Meetings will take place between 3.45pm and 6.30pm. 

There will be a list available for you to sign up to an allotted time with your child’s class teacher. This will be available 

from Monday 14th March, after school.  

Meetings are 5 minutes long and will take place after school. If you require more time to discuss a concern in more 

detail, an additional meeting will need to be booked via the office. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss M Davies 

Head of School 

 


